




Jim & Lynn Lenardon 
143 Dwight Road 
Burlingame, CA 94010 
August 8, 2019 

Ms. Markiewicz, 
501 Primrose Road 
Burlingame, CA 94010 
 
RE: 503 Howard Avenue Design Review 
 
Dear Ms. Markiewicz,  

I have had a chance to review the plans for the remodel at 503 Howard Avenue.  The plans look 
very nice and I am sure this remodel will fit in very well with the neighborhood.  However, my 
husband and I are concerned with the new placement of the new garage.   

We had spoken with Mr. Horan previously and asked that a garage not be placed right next to 
our only kitchen window.  But, upon review of the plans, it looks as if we will be looking 
directly at a wall only 5’ away.  We also believe that we will lose most of the natural light in our 
kitchen. 

At this time, we do not know if anything can be done, but would like to go on record with our 
objection. 

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions on my cell phone #650-678-2401. 

Sincerely, 
Jim and Lynn Lenardon 






